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Strategic Planning

· We are working with Melynn Sight and Nsight Marketing to conduct our strategic plan.

· In March, we conducted focus groups: one with non-members, and one with commercial agents.

· Additionally, we had a group of members participate in the value proposition workshop to help us refocus our communications for several key groups of members and what they find value in.

· Currently, the communications department is working with several local boards on a communications audit, where Melynn will review internal and external communications pieces and identify where there’s room for improvement.

· Up next will be the communications workshop, where the group who participated in the audit will brainstorm ways to reduce redundancy, better work together at the state and local levels, and improve messages that reach our members.

· Additionally, staff will have a writing workshop to develop a unified voice for all communications that reach our members.

· We will have an update from Melynn at our June board of directors meeting and will receive periodical updates from her moving forward on our progress.

Rebranding

· As part of our current strategic plan, we are using the opportunity to roll out a new brand identity.

· Our communications department is finalizing a new logo with the communications committee to be brought to the NJAR® board of directors in June.

· Currently, the plan is to do a soft rollout of the new look in early fall for our members.

· Then, at our tri-state convention in December, we’ll have a big splash with the new logo and brand, with giveaways, etc. 

· This is also where we will debut our new website, which the communications and technology departments are currently developing. 

· The new site will be a responsive design and will function like an app when used on a mobile device.

· Starting in 2015, we will be doing a new consumer advertising campaign with the refreshed look.

· Additionally, the communications committee voted to remove the word “Association” from our name to rebrand (DBA) as New Jersey REALTORS®.  This will also be voted on at the June board meeting.
